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I strongly oppose measure HB 2403. It would give "Wildlife Services" state authority 

to wreck havoc within Oregon. We do not need the Feds to kill wild animals to protect 

welfare ranching. It is appalling to have them operating in the state. They have done 

tremendous damage over the years and it should stop.  


